
From: Louise Easton
To: Alyssa Roslan
Cc: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov ;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov
Subject: The new stipulated agreement between State Parks, APCD and CARB
Date: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 11:13:28 AM
Importance: High

The stipulated agreement is not the improved plan that was ordered by the hearing board.  Where
are the goals, acreage required, time frames and penalties.  This is yet another attempt to stall and
confuse the issue.  Where are the improvements in the plan to protect our health?  This plan must
not be accepted.  We must have earlier and increased mitigation efforts. 
 
1. The Hearing Board should direct the immediate closing of the most

emissive 200 acres now.
2. The Hearing Board should order that the 200 acres be fully vegetated

by September 1, 2018.
3. The Hearing Board should order the restoration of a fully vegetated

berm area by September 1, 2018.
4. The Hearing Board should measure the results and if 200 acres

doesn’t reduce the pollution level by 50%, then order the closing of
another 100 acres by April 1, 2019.

5. The Hearing Board should stipulate fines for non-performance.
 
Thank you for your consideration,
 
Mary Louise Labadie, CAPS, CGP, CMP, CSP, MCSP
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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